
  

California State Clearinghouse Handbook  •     Shortened Review Request Form 

(To be filled out and signed by the Lead Agency and submitted with DEIR or Negative Declaration to SCH) 

To: State Clearinghouse From: 
P.O. Box 3044 Lead Agency 

Sacramento, CA 95812-3044 
Address 

Phone #: ( ) 

SCH # Contact: 

Project Title: 

Project Location: 
City County 

Explain "exceptional circumstances" (CEQA, Section 15205(d)) for requesting a shortened review. Identify which of the 5 criteria in 
Appendix K are met for this project. 

List responsible and trustee state agencies with contact person, phone number and date of consent for the shortened review, as well 
as any agencies that have commented on the project (attach additional pages, if necessary): 

As designated representative for the lead agency, I verify, in their behalf, that there is no “statewide, regional, or areawide 
significance” to this project. 

Length of review being requested: ___________ days 

Today's Date Print Name Signature 

Revised 2006 


	SRRleadcontact: Coachella Valley Water District 
	SRRleadagency: 75525 Hovley Lane East
	SRRleadaddress: Palm Desert, CA 92211
	SRRleadareacode: 760
	SRRleadphone: 398-2651
	SRRleadcontactname: William Patterson
	SRRSCHnum: 
	SRRprojecttitle: Fiscal Year 2020-2021 Non-Potable Water Connections Project
	SRRprojectcity: Palm Desert
	SRRprojectcounty: Riverside
	SRRexplanation: 
CVWD's exceptional circumstance for requesting a shortened review period for this project is Criterion No. 2 from the State Clearinghouse Handbook, which states, "The public project applicant is under severe time constraints with regard to obtaining financing or exercising options which cannot be met without shortening the review period."
 
CVWD is applying for financial assistance for this project to the State Water Resources Control Board (SWRCB), for use of Clean Water State Revolving Fund (SRF) support. The Clean Water SRF application package including environmental documentation is required to be submitted to the SWRCB by December 2020. The Draft IS-MND is currently scheduled to be available for public review in September/October 2020. Following the public review period, the IS-MND will need to be finalized and considered for approval and adoption by CVWD's Board of Directors. Due to COVID-19 buisness closures some unanticipated delays in recieving background information on the project have occurred. CVWD is requesting this shortened public review period of 20 days due to the project's scheduling constraints, and the Clean Water SRF required application deadline of December 2020. 
	SRRstateagency: Responsible Agency: State Water Resources Control Board
	SRRstateagency2: Contact Person: Cedric Irving, Environmental Scientist. Contact information: 916-341-6983, cedric.Irving@waterboards.ca.gov
	SRRstateagency3: Date of approval of shortened review period: June 16, 2020 (via email at 4:22 p.m. to Aubrey Mescher, Rincon Consultants)
	SRRdaysrequested: 20
	SRRdate: 10-14-20
	SRRrequestorsname: William Patterson


